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Right of reply by Ms. Lilit Grigoryan, Head of the OSCE and Conventional Arms Control
Division, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Armenia

Mr. Moderator,

We firmly reject protracted accusations put forward by the delegation of Azerbaijan without
going into details let me emphasize that Armenia has addressed them on many occasions in the
framework of the OSCE including here during the HDIM meeting.

The delegation of Azerbaijan here is trying to depict an image of a tolerant country. In this
regard let me refer to the report of ECRI which mentions that an entire generation of
Azerbaijanis has now grown up listening constant rhetoric of Armenians being number one
enemy of Azerbaijan.

As a result, the Armenians living in the country need to hide their ethnic affiliation and there is
no organization of the Armenian minority in Azerbaijan.

Thank you.



